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Trevor Chadwick

From: Rob Harbottle <harbottlenv@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 11:35 AM
To: Shawn Nickel; Trevor Chadwick
Subject: Willowbrook Development

To whom it may concern: 
 
As an avid golfer when I first heard about this development it got me very excited.  Tom Weiskopfs is not only known as 
a great player but a world renown golf course architect.  Having this development in Star can only add to the 
community.  it will increase property values and offer a golfing experience not easily found in the northwest.  I urge you 
to move forward with this great opportunity for the city of Star. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rob Harbottle 
Resident of Meridian, ID 


